
  
155 County Road 24, Wayzata, Mn 55391   Phone: 763-473-7901   www.hnoj.org   email@hnoj.org 
 

July 9, 2018 

Dear ______ 
 

We, the Fall Festival Committee, is extending an invitation to your family or family-run 
business to sponsor the Fall Festival. The Fall Festival is an unofficial welcome back and 
kick off to a new season of RCIA and Faith Formation, and a celebration for the whole 
community. This year’s Fall Festival takes place September 15.  

Fall Festival is currently the one annual event in which all the proceeds directly benefit programs and services 
at Holy Name of Jesus. Fall Festival donations positively impact our ability to continue the mission of 
education, prayer and outreach. Your sponsorship will be seen by over 2,500 parish and school families, as 
well as many others in the surrounding community.   

Choose any one of the following highly visible event sponsorships: 
• Marquee Event Sponsor ($10,000)   
• Live Entertainment Sponsor ($5,000) 
• Kids’ Games Sponsor ($2,000) 
• DJ or Inflatables or Laser Tag ($1,000 each) 
• Security ($800) 
• Sponsor  Banner ($500 – this sponsorship opportunity is open to multiple Companies & Families)   

 
Sponsorship details 

 

Logo or family name 
visible in: 

Marquee 
Event 

Sponsor 
($10,000) 

Live 
Entertainment 

($5,000) 

Kid's 
Games 
($2,000) 

DJ, 
Inflatables, 
Laser Tag 
($1,000) 

Security 
($800) 

Singer, 
Bingo or 
Banner 
Sponsor 
($500) 

Number of 
opportunities: one one one one each one unlimited

HNOJ October 
newsletter; mailed to 
2500 households  

      
Included on our 
website and Fall 
Festival bulletin 
articles. 

      
Dedicated banner – Fall 
Festival sponsored by 
you! 

 
Sponsor banners 
displayed on CR 24 
during and after Fall 
Festival 

     
Announced 
periodically during the 
performance 

 
Sponsored location 
banner (ex: DJ, 
Games) 

   
Includes Fall Festival 
tickets 

$200 worth $100 worth $75 worth $50 worth $25 worth $15 worth 

 
To participate, contact Deacon Dennis or fill out a sponsor card at the front desk or register online at 
https://hnoj.weshareonline.org before August 1, 2018.  Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson:  dhanson@hnoj.org 

Thank you so very much for your generous support which allows us to continue our                                  
mission as disciples of God! 

mailto:dhanson@hnoj.org

